Coach Roy Brown, Lees Summit, Mo.

Dear Coach Brown:

Mr. Ernie Cooper called me the other night telling me how devastated he and the other people of Lees Summit were at your leaving Lees Summit. He was happy, though, in the fact that you gained the unusual recognition from the Kansas City, Missouri, public school system.

I want you to know that it is a great pleasure for us to see you move up, and may all the success that you have had at Lees Summit go with you and remain with you while you are in Kansas City.

If at any time I can be of any service to you, please command me.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

FCA: AH

Director of Physical Education.